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Do you harvest rainwater? If not, start today! 

Dear Donors, Partners, Friends, and Supporters of OMITIDE, 

It’s the beginning of the year's last quarter, and we’re happy to inform you of what 

happened in the third quarter and what to expect in the fourth quarter.  

In the last quarter, we continued with organization set-up activities.  

We are always grateful for your support. Thank you! 

 

 

 

 



 

 

CERTIFICATE OF REGISTRATION  

 

On the 17th of July, the Corporate Affairs Commission of Nigeria issued the certificate of 

registration to OMITIDE! 

We are happy to have achieved this great milestone despite all the challenges. 
 
 

SCUML CERTIFICATE 

 

SCUML stands for the Special Control Unit Against Money Laundering. It is a required 

document for the smooth operation of NGOs in Nigeria. SCUML operates under the 

Economic and Financial Crimes Commission (EFCC) in Nigeria as part of Nigeria’s efforts 

to combat money laundering and terrorist financing. 

We are delighted to have this certificate, which will help us proceed to other organization 

activities. 

 

 

 



ACCOUNT OPENING 

Having obtained OMITIDE’s Certificate of Registration and SCUML Certificate, it is a joy to 

us that we have concluded our account opening process. OMITIDE now has a Dollar 

account to receive funding for our project. You can find the account details in this newsletter 

below.  

We are also working on opening accounts in the local and some other foreign currencies. 

 

UPCOMING 

 We are still raising funds to train vegetable farmers from the sensitized communities 

on rainwater harvesting and support them with rainwater harvesting and irrigation 

kits. 

 We have received notification of support from one donor and we look forward to start 

training some farmers this quarter. However, we need more funds to train farmers in 

other sensitized communities. 

YOUR DONATION WILL PUT SMILES ON THE FACES OF OUR 

BENEFICIARIES! 

Dear Supporters and Friends, 

We are grateful for your support so far. We need more of it for the next phase to achieve 

greater impact.  

Thank you also for helping us by sharing this newsletter with those who might be interested 

in your network.  

With Best Regards, 

Itohan Iyawe Ogiemudia and the entire Omitide Team  

 

If you wish to support the work of Omitide, you can do this by donating to: 

Name of Organization: OMITIDE Community Development Initiative 

Account Number: 0621762543 

Name of Bank: Wema Bank Plc. 

Branch: Akure, Ondo State 

Country: Nigeria 

Swift Code: WEMANGLA 

Sort Code: 035181392 

 

THANK YOU VERY MUCH 

Kindly follow us on: 

 Website: https://www.omitide.org 

 LinkedIn: https://www.linkedin.com/in/itohan-ogiemudia 

 Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/omitide1 

 Facebook: https://web.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61553994147369 
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